
We are requesting a rezone of this property from R4 to RM30. This
rezone would allow for multi-family housing on the vacant 6.57 acre
lot. We are proposing to have 5 multi-family buildings and a daycare
facility on the site. We propose to eliminate the obsolete R4 zoning
and change to allow for the RM30 zone which allows for 30 dwelling
units per acre.

We propose to remove the R-4, Planned Development zoning designation, an obsolete
zoning. We are requesting a zone change to RM-12, Residential Multi-Dwelling District.
The RM-12 zoning district is a 12 dwelling unit per acre district primarily intended to
accommodate moderate density single-family attached and low-density multi-dwelling
development. This zone would allow for up to 79 dwelling units on the site. We are
submitting a Rezone Concept Plan to show what the development could potentially
look like. This Rezone map plan shows 44 single-family units.
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